I would like to bring to the Senate's attention discriminatory practices of our titulr Hea of Head of State, Her Majesty 

Queen Elizabeh the Second against Her Australian citizens

in the matter of obtaining employment in country where 

she permanently resides, namely the United Kingdom.

Discrimination is spcifically targeted against every one who is unable to establish ancestral connection with the UK beyond grandparents and has nosimilar EU connections.

My son who is in that situation negotited a very well-

paying prestigious position wih a company in the UK

on arrival to take- up the position was barred from entering the building  until h produces a permanenet  residence 

permission or demondtrates agove entitlement.  

He was told that US citizens are exempt from this equirement.  The fact that he like other citizens of UK is also Her Majesty's subject counted for nothing.  It would seem that foreign citixens are more acceptable to Her than her own subjects.  If She acquiese to such blatant discrimination, then our loyalty to Her is misplaved and wwe 

shoulld have our own Australian head of state.  I am certain

that other Aussie ex-pats met with this problem.

    Yours respectfully

Tony Porublev

Carrum, Vic

